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Dear Edward
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Edward Hodgson

Planning Planning; Bloomsbury Conservation
2021/5126/A 134 Charing Cross Road

The above application was discussed at the BCAAC meeting last week.

The view of the Advisory Committee is that there is No Comment.

The signage is acceptable, being an improvement on what is currently there.

Kind regards

Debbie Radcliffe

For Bloomsbury Conservation Areas Advisory Committee (BCAAC)



